NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

JUNE 6, 2017
LAVON CITY COUNCIL
CITY HALL, 120 SCHOOL ROAD, LAVON, TEXAS
REGULAR MEETING - EXECUTIVE SESSION
7:00 P.M.

Due to scheduling conflicts and the unavailability of a certain quorum, Mayor Teske has
canceled the June 6, 2017 City Council meeting. Items scheduled for the June 6, 2017 meeting of
the Lavon City Council will be considered at the next regular City Council meeting on Tuesday,
June 20, 2017 beginning at 7:00 p.m.

This is to certify that this notice was duly posted on the glass of the front door of the City Hall, facing the
outside, the City’s website at www.cityoflavon.com and on the City Hall bulletin board, on or before 6:00

PM on June 6, 2017,
molf{tk__\

Kim Dobbs, City Administrator | City Secretary
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